
 

 
 
 
 
Long Sutton County Primary School      
 
Friday 8th December 2023 Newsletter  
 
Magistrates Workshops 

 
 
We were very excited to welcome local magistrates into school this week 
to work with our Year 6 children. The magistrates worked with the children 
to run a mock trial and talked to them about responsibility and the law. 
Everyone learnt a lot and thoroughly enjoyed the workshops which really 
helped to further Year 6’s understanding of British Values and the Rule of 
Law.  

 
 
Year 6 trip to London 
 
We were really proud of the Year 6 children who went on the 
recent London trip. Their behaviour was excellent and we 
received a lot of compliments from the places we visited about 
how great the children were. We had a brilliant time on an 
exceptional trip and enjoyed so many great activities – the best 
of which was seeing The Lion King!  
 
 
 
 
Kitchen 
 

We want to say a huge well done to our amazing kitchen team 
who had a routine environmental health inspection last week 
and were awarded a 5* rating once again. We are really proud 
of our brilliant team who make great meals for our children 
every day!  
 
 
 

Parent Update Event 
 

Following feedback from the parent questionnaire we are offering further 
opportunities for you to come into school to see your child’s work. Our 
first Parent Update Event is taking place Wednesday 13th December. 
Classrooms will be open straight after school for you to come and view 
your child’s books with them in class. The event will last for an hour so 
that you have time to visit more than one classroom if you have more than 
one child in school.  

 



 
Carol Concert  
 
The whole school will be visiting St Mary’s Church in 
Long Sutton Monday 11th December for our Carol 
Concert. The concert will start at 1.45pm and families 
are very welcome to attend. Seating will be very limited 
as we are taking the whole school so please be 
prepared for space to be limited! Children may be 
collected after the concert from school but not from 
the church please. 

 
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 
 
We are all looking forward to Monday 18th December when we have our 
Christmas Lunch. Children may come to school in a Christmas jumper on 
this day if they wish. We are not asking for a donation on this day. We can’t 
wait to see everyone looking festive!  
 

 
 
Forthcoming dates 

 
Friday 8th December  The Friends Christmas Fayre 5.00pm 

– 7.30pm 
Monday 11th December  Whole school Carol concert at St 

Mary’s Church - afternoon 
Tuesday 12th December  Reception Nativity 9.15 am 
Wednesday 13th December Reception Nativity 2.15 pm 
Wednesday 13th December Parent Update Event 3.20pm - 

4.20pm in classrooms 
Friday 15th December Whole School Santa Dash 
Monday 18th December Christmas lunch and Christmas 

jumper day 
Tuesday 19th December Pantomime in school 
Wednesday 20th December      Last day of Term 2  
Wednesday 3rd January      First Day of Term 3  
Wednesday 31st January Reception parents boat making 

session with children 2.00 pm  
Thursday 1st February Year 4 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Friday 9th February Last day of term 3 
Monday 19th February First day of term 4 
Thursday 21st March Year 3 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Tuesday 26th March Year 2 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
Thursday 28th March Last day of term 
Wednesday 3rd July Year 1 Class assembly 9.00 am – 

parents welcome 
 
*Please note all term dates are on the school website     
       



 
       


